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October 31, 2022 
 
 

On behalf of my office as State Representative for District 82, I am pleased to write this congratulatory 
letter to you, Dr. Charlotte Patterson Morris, as this epochal event celebrates your tenure as the Ninth  
President of Tuskegee University. I am proud to celebrate this important milestone with you. Through 
your tireless work and programs, I encourage you to sustain the profound legacy of our visionary founder,  
Booker T. Washington. You lead nearly three thousand students, faculty, and staff and have over 30 years  
of higher education experience. My office thanks you for your yeoman service! 
 
You garnered the hearts of your constituencies, and they put their trust in you because of your skills 
and the credentials you possess to lead with perfection. Your educational background ranks you among  
the best, with an earned bachelor’s degree, a master’s degree, and an earned Ph.D. degree. You did not  
rest on your laurels because your studies continued as you completed additional graduate-level  
coursework at the Harvard University Graduate School of Education’s Institute for Educational  
Management.  
 
Having continued to distinguish yourself not only as a professional but one who provides community  
service. Having received the Tuskegee University’s Distinguished Administrative Staff Achievement  
Award, the service award from the Charles Stewart Mott Foundation. 
 
It is with deep gratitude that I, as the leader and the constituencies of the 82nd District, congratulate  
and celebrate with you on this momentous occasion as you are installed as the ninth president of  
Tuskegee University. 

                   
Sincerely, 

 

Pebblin W. Warren        
Pebblin W. Warren      
State Representative 
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